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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

Monday 4th December 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Christmas Parties 
 
With the festive season well and truly here, it is that time again - Year Group Christmas parties! 
 
These parties will take place on the last day of term, Friday 15th December 2023. There will be a range 
of party games and activities throughout the day.  
 
In class, the children will have organised themselves into small groups.  Each small group will have a 
table to decorate and the food brought in will be eaten together in their small groups. 
 
Your child will be bringing home a piece of paper this week detailing what they have decided to bring in 
for the party.  If there are any problems providing what they have decided upon, please do not worry – 
alternatives will still be wonderful. Children are invited to come into school in party clothes, if they 
wish. 
 
If your child has a free school meal or you have already paid for a hot meal, this will still take place.  If 
your child has a packed lunch, please ensure that your child still brings the main healthy element of their 
usual packed lunch e.g. a sandwich, as we will be asking the children to eat this before filling up on party 
food which will be in the afternoon. 
 
PLEASE MAY WE REMIND YOU THAT NO FOOD CONTAINING NUTS IS ALLOWED IN CASE OF 
ALLERGIES. THIS IS VERY IMPORTANT. 
 
Many thanks once again for your continued support. 
 
With best wishes 
 

 
 
Mr Wilson 
Headteacher 
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